THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

March 5, 2003

Dear Margie and Meg,

Thank you so much for sending me the CD "A Letter From Home." I greatly appreciate your thoughtfulness and look forward to listening to it.

Thanks again.

Sincerely,

Karl Rove

Senior Advisor to the President

Margie.

Thanks for your contribution to U.S. service members all over the world. I spoke with our director about this and we agree it will be beneficial to our family challenges of deployments.

I would like to have 25 - 30 more CD's so that we might pass them on to the Major subordinate commands here on the installation.

I meet with commanders on a regular basis and their family Readiness Leaders and I feel this will help improve the relationship within the family units as they see support of our troops.

may God Bless you for your efforts.

Thomas Forrest Deployment & Mobilization Program. Fort Bragg, NC

Fort Bragg

Main Identity

From:

"Forrest, Thomas" <forrestt@BRAGG.ARMY.MIL>

To:

"Silmar Publishing" <silmarpublishing@cox.net>

Sent:

Thursday, March 20, 2003 10:32 AM

Subject:

RE: A Letter From Home

Margie,

Thank you for all that you do for the troops and the Military families. You are a jewel!!!

Please send me another CD.

As you probably know we have become extremely busy here in my office since we last spoke and today I'm finally catching up on emails.

Thomas Forrest 1630 Hazelhurst Dr. Fayetteville, NC 28314

From:

Armstrong Burl G MSgt 72 MSS/DPF [Burl.Armstrong@tinker.af.mil]

Sent:

Monday, April 15, 2002 1:09 PM

To:

Marjorie Alfonso (E-mail)

Subject:

Music

I had some spouses listen to the two CD's you had sent to me. They liked the Stand By my Country CD and would appreciate it if you could send a couple more copies of that CD to us. Thanks.

<<...OLE Obj...>> "One Step Above the Rest"

Burl G Armstrong Jr.

Burl G Armstrong Jr. MSgt, USAF Family Readiness Coordinator 72 MSS/DPF

Tinker AFB, OK

DSN: 339-2747

COMM: (405) 739-2747

Main Identity

arriens

TINKER AFBORE

Fort Bragg

From:

"O'Leary, Christina JO2 (CNAP N01P)" < OLeary. Christina@CNAP.navy.mil>

To:

<silmarpublishing@cox.net>

Sent:

Thursday, August 15, 2002 3:29 PM

Subject:

Margie.

I apologize that you haven't received anything from us yet. I sent you something a while ago and it must not have gone through. I hope that this

Ch ...

I would like to thank you for all of the CD's that you send us. We use the gifts to give to the sailors on board the aircraft carriers that are stationed here at North Island. The sailors and aircrew were very appreciative. Thank you very much.

V/R JO2 O'Leary